
 
 
 

Pitt County Board of Education 
1717 West 5th Street,  

Greenville, NC  27834 
May 14, 2021 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

  
The Pitt County Board of Education hereby gives Notice of a Special Called Meeting 
for the purpose of conducting hearings pursuant to Pitt County Board of Education 
Policy 7950, Non-Career Status Teachers: Nonrenewal.  The hearings will begin at 
11:00 am on Monday, May 17, 2021, in the Carolina Room of the Kathy Taft Center, 
located at 2010 Allen Road, Greenville, NC 27834.  Due to the confidential nature 
of the hearings, the bulk of this meeting will be held in Closed Session. 

 

 


